
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
       October 28, 2004 
 
Adrienne Bloch 
Communities for a Better Environment 
1611 Telegraph Avenue, Suite 450 
Oakland, CA  94612 
 
 
Subject:  Comments on reopening of Title V permit for Facility A0031, Dow 
Chemical 
 
Dear Ms. Bloch: 
 
Thank you for your comments on the above reopening of a Title V permit, dated 
June 30, 2004. 
 
The District has prepared a "Response to Comments" document that that responds 
to your comments as well as comments received from Dow Chemical and from 
EPA, Region IX.  We are enclosing this document.  The District has made 
changes in response to some of the comments received.  All changes have been 
listed in the new Revision History, Section X, of the permit. 
 
The District has decided to issue the permit.  The final permit, all comments, and 
the response to comments will be available on the District's website at: 
http://www.baaqmd.gov/pmt/title_v/public_notices.asp soon.   
 
Again, thank you for your comments.  If you have any questions about this action, 
please call Tamiko Endow, at (415) 749-4939. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Brian Bateman, 
      Director, Engineering 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
BFB:TDE:tde 
 
h:\pub_data\titlev\permit\issue-p\2004\04october\A0031issuance.doc 
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